Guidelines for Introducing Products to the
Staple Goods Project Cooperative Corporation
2569 Southpoint Road, Bronwood, GA 39826
Email: AnneMumin1i@yahoo.com

Overview:

The Staple Goods Project Cooperative Corporation was implemented in 2011 after
participants representing the Ministry of Agriculture in cities around the country studied
coop models that inspired membership participation. The model we chose and voted upon is
the “Cooperative” Corporation model where members share equally in the success of the
coop.

The primary goal of this project is to prepare our people for the prophesized 'day of want' by
providing quality, non-perishable, staple foods for survival and consumption and all-natural
non-food items of common use.

The Staple Goods Project Cooperative Corporation also promotes building an infrastructure
of sustainable, cooperative purchasing by its members and participants and we encourage
the development of products for distribution by its members and regular participants.

Prospective product suppliers must comply with the following criteria and send a digital
product photo and indicate: the number of units per case, the weight of each case,
wholesale price per case and suggested retail price per case. Forward this information to the
above address.

1. Persons introducing the product must be a member/participant of the Staple Goods
Project ordering program.

2. Products must be in accord with The Teachings of “How To Eat To Live” Books 1 & 2 by
The Most Honorable Elijah Muhammad.

3. Food and non-food items must show product ingredients/contents and be safe for all
users.

4. Producer of products must state where products are produced and by whom they are
produced.

The following Questionnaire must be completed and mailed to the above address. Once this
information is received and reviewed, we will contact you with further
instructions/information.



